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TRANSERVICE BARGAINING BULLETIN No. 5 
November 13th, 2012 

 

To all  Local Presidents with Transervice members in Ontario; 
 
 

It is imperative that we have a valid personal email address for all members 
of the Transervice Bargaining Unit for electronic voting. 

 
Please have your members submit to Linda McCrorie at the Regional office 
at lmccrorie@cep.ca their email address no later than 4:00 pm the 27th of 
November. 

 
If members believe they have previously submitted their email addresses to 
CEP, please confirm by contacting Linda @ 1-800-268-9040 ext 234. 

 

Further contact will be forthcoming in regards to the voting process as we 
move forward. 

 

Your attention to this is appreciated. 

 

The Bargaining Committee 
Bob Secord, Dave Hare, Gavin Parker-Vance. 
 
National Representative,  
Ron Girardin 

lmc/cope‐343 
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